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Paths Improvement Grants Scheme (PIGS) 
 
Do you have an idea to improve access to the countryside or to create new 
links between settlements in your area? 
 
The Paths Improvement Grants Scheme aims to help local people to make 
innovative improvements to countryside access in their area.  In 2012 around 
£60,000 will be made available for community led projects. 
 
If you have an idea for a scheme please contact Wiltshire Council’s Rights of 
Way and Countryside Team Michael.Crook@wiltshire.gov.uk or Tel: 01225 
713349. 
 
Further details of the scheme are available on the Countryside Access Forum 
website - www.wiltshirelaf.org.uk 
 
The closing date for applications is Friday 13 July 2012. 


